
 

 

FROM PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

 

“The purpose of education is to turn mirrors into windows.”  

     —Sydney J. Harris 

“Intelligence plus character — that is the goal of true education.”  

                                                                                 — Martin Luther King 
 Tara Government College (A) Sangareddy was established on the aspirations of a 

doyen, Tara Swaroop, who donated generously for the citizens of the district. In more than 
four and a half decades, its reach grown in leaps and bounds. The college is one among the 

most sought after Government colleges by being placed in the top ten in terms of 
admissions in UG programmes through Degree Online Services Telangana (DOST). It is the 

only college which also offers 10 PG programmes and 40 UG programmes. 

 It is a good augury for the college in that the college got an A+ Grade in the 3rd cycle 
of NAAC. The peer Team report gave insights into our SWOC and direction. Tara 

Government College has become the third only government college to have achieved this 

distinction in the state of Telangana. Credit goes to the Team Tara led by IQAC of the 
college. Our teachers achieved all echelons of service in academics, research and  

extension activities. 
 Like every year, our students proved their mettle in all fields and got selected to the 

district level, state level and national level competitions in academic, cultural and sports. 

I wish the best in their endeavour. Their success is ours and consequently, the success of 
our institution. 

 We humbly thank the Commissioner of Collegiate Education, who is also the 

Chairman of our Governing Body, for the incessant support bestowed upon the college in 
fulfilling goals of the institution. The CCETS had been a fountainhead of buttress and 

inspiration for us. 
 On behalf of our esteemed institution, I assure the primary stakeholders that our 

institute strives to provide the best of services: every time-on time. 

  I warmly welcome all the students to the academic year 2023-24. I wish you a great 
academic year ahead! 
 

         Dr K S S Ratna Prasad  


